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@EDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD lst OCTOBER, 1994

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. BIDWELL, A. COLEMAN, M. HOWES, A. SHIRLEY, K. FULLER
M. UPSTONE, M. POND

APOLOGIES: A. COOPER, P. MARSHALL, M. BIDWELL, A. GASCOIGNE

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and duly accepted as being a true
accurate record.

MATTERS ARISING: No matters arising.

CHAIRMANS REPORT: D. Bidwell thanked all the Managers, selections not easy
vith abundance of players this year. Nice to see all the teams doing well.

SECRETARYS REPORT: Nothing to report. Letter received from Robin Stagg re
course at Warriner School. Letter has been sent to B. Coleman re kit washing.
Replied to letter from Primary School - to await further developments.

TREASURERS REPORT: A. Shirley reminded everyone of the importance of getting
raffle tickets returned. Started season with £5000 now doun to £3,000 approx.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: F.A. Cup tickets to le applied for 15th to 30th November MRH.

Frank Marchington Cup to be played at Middleton this year on Boxing Day,
Monday - 10.30 ko - Managers to sort.

More members to attend PFA meetings - rota suggested.

Letter to be sent to the League regarding Reserves game against Bishops Itchington
and conduct on the field of play, no Referee etc.

Teams dropping out of League - why?
Change of Leagues for next season - to be looked into and players sounded out.

WORMS?

There being no further business the meeting closed at

Signed e oo e s e
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 5th NOVEMBER 1994

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, A. Shirley, M. Houes, R. Knight, A. Gascoigne,
M. Upstone, M. Bidwell, N. Zammet, M. Pond, A. Coleman,

J. Thompson, A. Cooper, K. Fuller
APOLOGIES: P. Marshall

The Minutes of the previous meeting wvere read and duly signed and accepted as
being a true and accurate record.

MATTERS ARISING: None

l

CHAIRMANS REPORT: None

l

SECRETARYS REPORT: None

l

TREASURERS REPORT: A. Shirley said raffle tickets should be returned sold or
un-sold. Match fees outstanding ul0's - Mark Bidwell to be informed.

l

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: Letters of thanks to be sent to Club Sponsors,KPH Tyres,
and Social Club. M. Walton to be spoken to regarding photographs.

Signing on Fees: Are now £15.00 as of Club rule -lst November-
Players who have played under five games or at Management discretion.

Kits: Must go to the ladies as soon as possible after the match not in
the middle of the week (D. Waters). Socks going missing, players wearing
shirts into town?

There being no further business the meeting closed.

Sigaed:t L e e
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 3 DECEMBER 1994

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, A. Shirley, M. Howes, R. Knight, A. Gascoigne,
M. Bidwell, N. Zammet, M. Pond, A. Coleman, J. Thompson,
APOLOGIES: K. Fuller, P. Marshall, A. Cooper

The Minutes of the previous meeting vere read and duly signed and accepted as
being a true and accurate record.

MATTERS ARISING: None

CHAIRMANS'S REP(RT: Duncan Bidwell informed the Committee that training on field
cancelled. To look at Chenderit school after Xmas - M. Howes to see Hebden etc.
To ask for Tue/Wed/Thurs 7.00 - 8.30

SECRETARY'S REPORT: M. Houes has applied for FA Cup tickets. All letters have
been sent to Sponsors, Frank Marchington Cup for Boxing Day been organised,
Ref asked for etc. Team sheets should be filled in correctly for Club records.
TREASURERS REPORT: Raffle tickets to be returned - £1000 down.

Disco poorly attended (tickets not selling). All ulé accounted for (raffle),

all Managers to push raffle and disco tickets. Must get £600 before Xmas.
Still some signing on outstanding.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: M. Bidwell u.l0's match fees up to date.
AS Tepair goalpost, Alan Conlan refused to pay as not covered by insurance.
Frank Marchnington Cup - N. Zammet to act as Manager.

MH informed Committee of efforts to collate Club history and vas chasing
G. Sargeant for old record books.

Change of League - nothing done as yet.

There being no further business the Meeting closed.

SPECIAL NOTE

* Thanks given to Mick Upstone upon his resignation as Manager of the
3rd Team.

Keith Fuller and Stuart Chappel to take on Managers job.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 7th JANUARY 1995
MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, M. Howes, M. Pond, A. Gascoigne, K. Fuller,

M. Bidwell, N. Zamit, J. Thompson
APOLOGIES: A. Shirley, A. Coleman, P, Marshall, A. Cooper

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read, signed and accepted as being a
true and accurate record.

MATTERS ARISING: None

The Chairman opened the meeting, thanked everyone for attending.

SECRETARY'S REPORT: MRH informed the committee that Chenderit School was not
available for training. If required next year should be booked now.

Frank Marchington Cup - thanks given to KF for reffing, a good game Middleton
lost 4-3 with £57 collected.

Incident at Brackley with ul3's resulting in fine imposed on MC citing M. Howes,
K. Fuller and P. Marshall for misconduct (severly censured and warned) £56.00.

Club history - MRH now has all old books retrieved from G. Sergeant dating back
to early 50's.

TREASURER'S REPORT: £170 raised on disco - more information next meeting.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: A. Gascoigne# asked MRH to enquire re change of League (Oxon)
all agreed good idea.

K. Fuller informed committee that A. Conlan prepared to pay towards signing on,
decided to charge £5.00. D. Woodcock to be re-imbursed.

Presentation Night: Date set for 19th May. Discussion took place as to venue
enquire about Village Hall, costs etc. also food on the night and entertainment.
MRH to ring Barry Coles and obtain prices for next meeting.

N. Zamit suggested that players should receive newsletter and should players
attend monthly meetings?

Kit missing - all managers to count if necessary.

There heing no further business the meeting closed. Next Meeting 4th February.

o
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 4TH FEBRUARY 1995

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, M. Howes, A. Gascoigne, K. Fuller, M. Bidwell,
N. Zamit, J. Thompson, A. Shirley.
APOLOGIES = M. Pond, A. Coleman, P. Marshall, A. Cooper.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read, signed and accepted as being a
true and accurate account.

MATTERS ARISING: None

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT: D. Bidwell informed committee that Presentation Night will be
field on May 19th and that the Social Club were unable to supply outside bar, ie
Village Hall. Agreed to hold in Social Club (AM to be asked over weekend) will
need small room. There is to be no refreshment and music to be disco supplied

by Clifford Havkes. Tickets £5.00 adults, £2.00 juniors. Rod Emery to be approached
for guest speaker - Wolves connections/Oxford Unt.

TREASURER'S REPORT: A. Shirley asked for N. Wylie's signing on fee.
M. Bidwell paid on demand. Junior subs to be paid. Estimated that MCFC will be
£1,000 doun on last season if if there is to be no fundraising.

ANY_OTHER BUSINESS:

Training: Agreed to ask Chenderit School for a Tue/Wed evening commencing October
Junior training also.

Change of League: Recd. Handbook costs much the same. League to inspect ground

and facilities. To appear before other teams at AGM in June for acceptance.

Concern regarding withdrawal from Banbury League. Players to air views next
meeting.

Players Meetings: To be held every other month, to look into costs involved
in Neusletter.

M. Bidwell asked about the Brackley incident and final outcome. WM. Howes paid
the £56.00 fine. -

There being no further business the meeting closed 5.45 p.m.

Next Meeting first Satwuday in month - March 4th -
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD &4TH MARCH 1995 - PLAYERS MEETING

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, A. Shirley, M. Pond, A. Gascoigne, K. Fuller
M. Bidwell, N. Zamit - 20 players in attendance -

APOLOGIES: M. Howes, P. Matshall.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read, signed and accepted as being a
true and accurate account.

The Chairman opened the meeting and informed the players that Committee meetings
are held the first Saturday of every month and that a Players Meeting had been
decided upon enabling players to put their views forward. (Every other month).

MATTERS ARISING: Question put forward from the floor (C. Merry) as to what the
'Brackley incident' was all about? Informed that poor refeering decisions vere
made by Brackley in an ul3's match which resulted in K. Fuller shouting abusively
at Referee. M/C subsequently reported to NFA and fined £56.00.

TREASURER'S REPORT: A. Shirley told the players that all events must be supported.

PRESENTATION NIGHT: Date set May 19th - tickets £5.00 adults, £2.00 juniors.
Players informed that a guest speaker is being sought from Wolves, various
comments made re turnips and swedes etc.

CHANGE OF LEAGUE: D. Bidwell informed players that main reason for holding Players
Meeting was to ascertain their feelings regarding pulling out of the Banbury League.
The players were informed that a better level of football is played in the Oxon
League with better conditions, better chargng facilities and higher class Refs.
There vould be no extra charges, travelling would be basically the same distances,
and that the lst Team would start in DIV I. The discussion was open to the floor.

R. Canavay asked about costs involved and S. Bayliss asked about petrol allowance
A. Shirley informed players that there would definately be no petrol allowance and
that players would have to get together to arrange transport. When asked if players
vere happy in the Banbury League the answer was a definate no. Lee Ball stated
that in his opinion everyone vants to play in the lst Team and asked how players
vould be picked. He was duly informed that players would be picked from the Club

as a vhole. K. Fuller stated that 70 pbyes.ae signed on for MCFC and that only

39 each week vere able to play. S. Ream and L. Ball said that Managers should be
able to look at bther teams on a veekly basis, ideally two Managers to a team.

The question was asked about possibility of 4th Team.

A. Shirley told players that they had to make their minds up and S. Baylis said
should go out with intention of vinning the League. M. Bidwell told players of
his days in the North Bucks League and stated that it was the best football that
MCFC bad ever played. At this point a show of hands was called for.

The proposal to change Leagues and enter the Oxon League was duly agreed to and
the motion was carried. M. Howes to inform the Banbury League by lst April of
intention to withdraw.

MEETING CLOSED:

Next Meeting first Saturday in April,
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD
1ST APRIL 1995

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell, A. Shirley, M. Pond, M. Howes,
M. Bidwell, K. Fuller.
APOLOGIES: A. Gascoigne, A. Coleman.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read, signed and
accepted as being a true and accurate account.

The Chairman opened the meeting and thanked everyone for
attending. The May meeting should be the next Players Meeting.

MATTERS ARISING: Mark Bidwell objected to the remarks made of
swedes and turnips, this was duly dismissed.

TREASURERS REPORT: A. Shirley informed committee that Shane
Meadows signing-on fee outstanding £10.00 plus a fine now imposed
of £7.00 also D. Vercoe owing £7.00. The profit from the
Cherwell District Boys 6 a-side BBQ ul0's £222.88

PRESENTATION NIGHT: Clifford Hawkes has confirmed Disco booking
at a fee of £50.00, and has asked for x2 complimentary tickets.
Rod Emery unable to get any Wolves celebs. Suggested P. Lines or
Oxford players/Coventry, Alan Cooper to investigate. Eric
Cantona suggested as he isn't doing anything at the moment.
Tickets being printed by D. Bidwell.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: Mick Pond requested that M. Howes writes to
Chenderit School and askes for training as from Jan 96 to March.

Alan Shirley suggested that re-seeding takes places on 7th May.
Keith Fuller said that committee meetings are disappointing and
that it is a poor turnout, he also asked if everybody is happy
with his team selection following previous Saturday's comments.
Mark Bidwell informed committee that the ul0's and ul3's as they
are now will be changing Leagues next season and entering the
Mid-Warwickshire League to improve their standard of play.

There being no further business the meeting was declared closed.

Next Meeting first Saturday in May (May 6th).

Signed: }«411<J—/h\t>
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
SUNDAY 25th JUNE 1995

AGENDA
APOLOGIES
MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING AGM
MATTERS ARISING '
CHAIRMANS REPORT
SECRETARIES REPORT
TREASURERS REPORT
FORMULATION OF CLUB
ELECTION OF OFFICERS
GENERAL COMMITTEE
LEAGUES & COMPETITIONS
SIGNING ON FEES
KIT
EQUIPMENT
RENT
TRAINING
ANY OTHER BUSINESS
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

MINUTES OF THE
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

HELD 12TH JUNE 1994.

PRESENT:Mr R Knight, Mr A Shirley, Mr M Howes,Mr N Zammit,
Mr D Bidwell, Mr M Bidwell,Mr P Marshall Mr M Pond,
Mr A Markham.

APOLOGIES:Mr A Gascoigne, Mr A Coleman,Mr J Thompson .

The Minutes of the last AGM were read and duly agreed.
Proposed R. Knight, 2nd A. Shirley.

No Matters arising.

CHAIRMANS REPORT:

Mr. R. Knight welcomed everybody and thanked them for

attending, thanks also given for the Minutes. Richard stated that
last season he felt was a credit to all the Managers with
efforts to field three sides each week, and thanked Mick Pond,
Alan Gascoigne lst Team, Duncan Bidwell, Nick Zammit 2nd Team,
and Mick Upstone, Alan Coleman 3rd Team for all their hard work.
Unfortunately were unable to put any silverware on the

table, though the 2nd Team did get to a final. Better luck next
season. The youth teams did manage to pick up a couple of
trophies,and Richard felt that the u9s were a credit to the
village. He wished Dean wWatts, the ul5s goal keeper all the best
in his progress to possibly Oxford Utd. and Easington? Richard
gave a big vote of thanks to our treasurer Alan Shirley for his
hard work and efforts in keeping the Club in such a healthy
state, and asked him to pass on his thanks to Mrs. Shirley for
all her help. The Committee received a vote thanks for all their
hard work and support throughout the season. Richard felt that
the facilities we have are second to none and the best in the
area,and thanked the groundsman, Alan Coleman, and the PFA.
Finally Richard informed everyone that unfortunately he would
have to stand down this year,due to his work commitments he said
he was having to go back to school, but he had enjoyed his 5yrs
as Chairman and again thanked all past and present Managers and

Committee,and wished the Club every success in the coming season.

SECRETARIES REPORT:Martin Howes apologised for any errors that he
might have made throughout the season, ie forgetting to order the
Cup Final tickets, mix ups over end of season matches, home
games, cricket fixtures etc. etc. Expressed disappointment over
the lack of support given at functions. Commented that all three
teams have just managed to hold their own and congratulated
Shabby and Mick on putting together a young first team. Also
seen some ul5's coming into the senior sides with pleasing
results.
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AGM cont. (Minutes 1994)

TREASURERS REPORT: See attached Accounts.
Richard Knight reflected upon 1989 Accounts and said we had £389
in the Bank then and thanks must be given to A. Shirley for our

now solvent accounts. He also commented that we must never be in
that situation again.

FORMULATION OF CLUB:
Proposed R. Knight and seconded M. Bidwell.

President: Mr. S. Newman Prop. R. Knight Sec. A. Shirley
Vice President: Mr. N. Blencowe Prop. R. Knight

Mr. J. Christie
Chairman: Mr. D. Bidwell Prop. M. Pond Sec. R.Knight

At this stage a vote of thanks was given to the retiring Chairman
Mr. Richard Knight.

Vice Chair: To remain as 1993 subject to confirmation.

Secretary: Martin Howes Prop. M. Pond Sec. N. Zammitt
Treasurer: Alan Shirley Prop. M. Pond Sec. M. Howes
lst Team M. Pond/A. Gasgoine - Prop.M. Bidwell sec. R.Knight
2nd Team D. Bidwell/N. Zammitt - Prop.R. Knight sec.M. Pond
3rd Team M. Upstone - Prop. D. Bidwell sec. R. Knight

to be confirmed.
Ulée's J. Thompson/M. Howes Proposed and seconded
Ul3's M. Howes
Ul0's M. Bidwell

Committee: Dave Woodcock, Alan Coleman, A. Markham, K. Fuller,
M. Bidwell, J. Thompson, P. Marhshall, A. Cooper.

A. Markham informed meeting that he was heavily committed but
would attempt to attend as much as possible.

SIGNING ON FEES: Proposal to stay the same, proposed A. Shirley,
seconded, D. Bidwell.

KIT: It was stated that the kit 'was a mess' and new kits to be
purchased. All agreed that a letter to be sent to the Social
Club for sponsorship. It was felt that should look for another
colour other than blue for one side. Boys kits rota for washing
to be sorted out in efforts to save money. Letters to be sent.
Kit Washing: Mens Teams: Mrs. Hirons, Mrs. Coles, Mrs. Coleman.
Proposed D. Bidwell and seconded Martin Howes. £7.00 per kit to
stay the same.

EQUIPMENT: Hooks on goal posts need repairing. Posts to be
painted. Lines to be killed off again worked well. Dry powder to
be ordered. Red Lion rent to stay the same.
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AGM - (Minutes 1994)

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: Fundraising events suggested a Stag Night to
be held again or Cock/Hen Night. Xmas Raffle to work harder.
Scratch Cards go well, continue. A. Markham felt that all Sports
Clubs should become members of the Social Club. A. Shirley said
that he would come up with a Proposal and take it back to the
Social Club. Martin Howes thanked the Social Club for their
facilities on a Saturday afternoon. Finally A. Markham thanked
everyone and said that the Football Club was a credit to the
village and had been for many years.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING

HELD
SUNDAY 7 AUGUST
1994
Members Present: Duncan Bidwell A.Shirley
M. Howes M.Pond
M. Upstone A.Coleman
A. Cooper K. Fuller

Apologies: Marshall A. Markham

P.
A. Gascoigne

CHAIRMANS REPORT: It was stated that this was an informal meeting
to discuss the forthcoming season and the annual village fete.

SECRETARYS REPORT: MRH read letter received from the PFA asking for
Football Club loyalty to Social Club.

TREASURERS REPORT: AS informed committee that £1,000 needs to be
raised during the season to cover running costs and to keep the
account incredit. No income from fete (see Jan minutes).

ANY OTHER BUSINESS:

Fundraising:
Stag Night in February

Xmas Raffle - to be organised and running by lst Nov. in conjunction
with Social Club, 6/7000 tickets to be ordered with
cash prizes of £150, £75 and £25 plus any other prizes.

Scratch Cards - Ongoing

Race Night

Hot Dogs - after matches

Match Fees - M. Pond suggested fees raised to £3.00

Must be done at AGM

Kits: Three new kits for 1lst/2nd's plus change of kit purchased.
Sponsored by Social Club and KPH Tyres of Farthinghoe.

Equipment: Dug-Out acquired by AM from Alcan, permission to be sought
from PFA for erection od field. AS to make right.

Goal Posts: To be rubbed down and re-painted and new hooks to be
bought.

Weedol : To be purchased

Nets/Corner Flags: Checked

Whitening: To be purchased

Floodlights: AC asked for up-date. Planning permission been passed.
Quotes required. See PFA.

ALL MEETINGS THROUGHOUT SEASON - FIRST SATURDAY IN MONTH -

FETE: FC to run BBQ/6-A-SIDE/PENALTY SHOOT
ALL TO HELP ON DAY.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD
SATURDAY 10 SEPTEMBER 1994

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. Bidwell A.Coleman P. Marshall
M. Howes K.Fuller M. Bidwell
A. Shirzey A.Cooper M.Upstone
A. Gascoigne

APOLOGIES: A. Markham
M.Pond

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and duly accepted as
being a true and accurate record.

MATTERS ARISING: K. Fuller queried Match Fees - why wait until AGM to
increase. This was acknowledged and deferred until AGM '95.

CHAIRMANS REPORT: D. Bidwell welcomed everyone to Meeting and had
nothing to report.

SECRETARY'S REPORT: MRH read letter from Primary School PTA asking for
football coaching in July '95 for Sports week. This was agreed.
Confirmed receipt of insurance renewal for adults and boys from ASA
from 31.8.94 to 31.10.95 @ £730.00

Thanks given for all help and support at the Fete,another good BBQ.
All preparation work ie posts/marking out etc. completed for start of
season. Youth: Ul6 - Mid-Warwks. League, Ul3 - C.D.Boys League

Ul0 - C.D. Boys League. All MatchRéperts to be correctly filled in
together with team sheets for Club records. FIFA ruling to be observed
3rd Team will not be playing in County Cup. 1st Team remain in Lower
Junior, 2nd Peam dropped to Area Cup.

TREASURERS REPORT: AS confirmed that SOcial Club agreed to combine with
Xmas Raffle and suggested that all players receive 15 books and must
sell. A.. new kits received and paid for.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: A. Coleman informed Committee that 3rds's are in
need 6f football. Check with N.Zammitt. M. Pond in possession (one to
be repaired). All teams one new ball each (recd).

AS told committee that Mrs. B.Coleman was not washing a kit this year
as she was not prepared to wash a Men's kit. Letter thanking her for
help over the years to be sent. MRH apologised to Committee for
gailing to inform Mrs. Coleman earlier of the Comm. decision made at
the AGM that U13/16 would wash their own kit foc.

Mark Bidwellpropesed a vote of thanks to MRH for preparing pitches.
Working party very poor.

K.Fuller said that Fete Programme selling turnout poor. Raffle tickets
should note sold door to door.

A. Cooper Insurance Co. contact.

D. Bidwell - First Aid Kits - lst Team o.k. 2nd's (new one) 3rd's (new).
Freeze sprays to be bought.

Meeting closed
Next Meeting 2=





